Dear Public Protection
| would like to submit a representation against WK/202307800

| object because | have concerns regarding the sale of alcohol at the Bishops Cannings Cricket Club in
Coate because of the probable impact this will have on noise nuisance and disturbance to me as an
elderly resident | NN \/Ho experiences a high amount of this already, causing me a
lot of distress.

| experience a lot of noise from the cricket club anyway, but having a license to sell alcohol most of
the day and into the evening will encourage more people to stay later, and especially in summer
when my windows are open, you cannot get away from the noise, lots of shouting. If there is alcohol
on sale the noise will be increased as more people will want to attend and enjoy club rate drink
prices.

| have lived here for 27 years and chose this village because of its quiet location. The last thing | want
is for a lot of noise every night and, it would appear, this is going to be all year round? Why do they
need a twelve month licence when the cricket finishes in September? Also why do they need a
licence from mid day until ten o’clock at night?

Regards




